
 

   

 

 

NEW HAMPTON HIGH SCHOOL 

FOOTBALL GAME AGENDA 

Friday, September 4, 2015 

New Hampton vs. Charles City 

_____________________________________________________________ 
September 2, 2015 

 

Please review the following information in preparation for our game on Friday night.  Your cooperation will be very much 

appreciated.  If you have any questions, please contact me promptly at 641-394-5065 (work) or 563-380-3745 (cell).   

Thanks, Kelly O’Donnell, New Hampton HS AD 

 

Pre-Game Time Format (Scoreboard Clock Time) 

Time will be put up upon completion of the 9
th
 grade game, which starts at 5:00 p.m.  

6:45 – 7:20 Varsity Team Warm-Up Time (Visitor-North end; New Hampton-South end) 

  Tri-Athlete Award Night for Class of 2015---This will not affect warm-ups. 

7:20 (10:00) Teams Leave Field and Marching Band Arrives at Field (Teams must be off the field by this time) 

 7:22 (08:00) Game Introductions and Passing of the Colors 

 7:23 (07:00) Teams Lined-up in their respective end zones (Please face the North flagpole) 

 7:25 (05:00) Anthem  

 7:27 (03:00) Mock Coin Toss 

 7:30 (00:00) Kickoff 

 

Halftime Format (Scoreboard Clock Time) 

 15:00 – 0:00 Halftime Activities  

   -Marching Band Performance 

   -Reset clock to 3:00 for warm-up 

   3:00 – 0:00 Varsity Team Warm-Up Time 

 

Miscellaneous Notes 

 Upon arrival, please park your bus near the entrance of the building that has the Chickasaw logo above the doors.   

A greeter will meet you at the entrance to escort you to your locker room.  Your 9th and varsity teams will  

dress in the girls’ athletic locker room. 

 

 Upon your arrival the greeter will direct your bus driver where to park.  Buses are not permitted inside the stadium gates. 

 

 Water is available at the football complex in the room between the restrooms on the home side of the stadium. 

 

 Towels will not be provided. 

 

 A training table will be available outside your locker room.  A trainer from Mercy Medical Center will be on site  

for both the 9th and varsity games. 

 

 Please do not go into our gym for any reason. 

 

 Spikes should not be worn in the building.  They should be removed directly outside the building. 

 

 Space is available right inside the press box door for a coach, video taper, and radio announcer.  

 

 Please use caution when on or near the all-weather track.  We ask that your team cross the track at the designated  

covered areas, which are also roped off. 

 

 The gymnasium lobby area will be available for team meals after the game or they can be held outside your 

       locker room or on your bus. 


